
6. CHAIRMAN’S REPORT - INTRODUCTION TO THE COMMENTARY BY CANTERBURY WASTE 
SUBCOMMITTEE ON THE PEGASUS BAY BEACH USERS’ ASSOCIATION ADVERTISEMENT IN 
THE PRESS, 4 JULY 2002 

 
 The Subcommittee considered a supplementary report providing a detailed commentary on the 

assertions made in the PBBUA advertisement in the Christchurch Press of 4 July 2002. 
 
 The report provided a detailed commentary on the assertions made by the PBBUA and it was agreed 

that a copy be distributed to all members of the Subcommittee and be made available to the media if 
requested. 

 
 The Subcommittee resolved that the information be received. 
 


